
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 4/12/2010 10:03:54 AM
To: Fitch, Julie A. (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: SmartMeter hearings briefing

Julie -

Would you like to get a presentation from PG&E on what it plans to present at SmartMeter hearings on 
26Apr in Sacramento? We have a meeting set up with Commissioner Ryan on 19Apr to give her the 
same information, and I thought you might want to hear it as weii. If so, give me a couple of dates that 
work for you, and if not, I will make sure that Aloke is well briefed.

Thanks!

yours,

sid
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